Television from the Nations and Regions  2006 – 11th January 2006

I am writing to you on behalf of the steering committee of the annual Television from the Nations and Regions  to let you know of our plans for the next Conference which by popular request will be held not in November but at the start of the new year. 

It will be held at The Lowry, Salford’s National Landmark for the Arts.  The event is again organised by the University of Salford together with the North West Development Agency.  As you know this prestigious conference is the only industry event that specifically addresses issues relating to broadcasting outside of London.

This year the focus of the conference is on the future of production in the Nations and Regions in the light of Ofcom’s Production Review ; we will look at the planned role of the national network broadcasters outside London and the exciting possibilities of more local and city television. Sessions are also being planned on commissioning and pitching, new technologies, the role of Independents and the importance of nurturing talent in comedy and drama outside London..  

The conference will feature leading figures from the world of politics and broadcasting. Last year it attracted over 400 delegates. drawn from the industry, business world and education.  This year Steve Hewlett has agreed to act as Chairman.

The following people have so far agreed to speak. James Purnell Minister  Minister for Creative Industries and Tourism ,Pat Loughrey, Director, BBC Nations and Regions ,Andy Griffee, Controller, BBC English Regions ,Steve Morrison, Chief Executive, All 3 Media,Tim Suter, Ofcom, Responsibility for Content and Standards ,Jana Bennett, BBC, Director of Television  and Clare Thompson, ITV, Head of Entertainment .

We would be delighted if  the City of Salford would  support  the event through sponsorship. Such funding will not only help with the running costs of conference but also allow us to offer reduced rates to PACT members, freelancers and students.  As always the event will be widely publicised within the industry and we would welcome your input into the day and the marketing of this unique event dedicated to the nations and regions. We feature active links to our sponsors’ websites on the Conference website and last year over half of all delegates registered via online.

We do hope you will be able to support this very valuable event.

Yours sincerely

Ron Cook

Professor Ron Cook

Director International Media Centre

